
 
 
Dear Parents and Students in grades 3, 4, and 5, 
 
Welcome to Cherub Choir! 
 
The Cherub Choir is an opportunity for students in grades 3, 4, and 5 to learn 
how to sing in a choir while praising Jesus.  Cherub Choir will meet 2 times 
weekly to learn songs to praise the Lord during church services.  
 
The Cherub Choir is scheduled to sing the following dates: 
 
October 22, 2023  8:00 AM 
December 13, 2023 3:30 PM 
February 11, 2024  8:00 AM 
April 14, 2024  8:00 AM 
 
Please add these dates to your calendar so you can prepare accordingly. 
 
If the students are unable to attend a singing event, they should have a written 
excuse given to Mrs. Gartner. If they know in advance, please let me know 
ASAP in order to plan singing materials. 
 
If you have any questions, please email me at kgartner@stpaullakemills.org.  
Thank you! 
 
In Christ, 
Mrs. Gartner 
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